Portsmouth Bypass - Request for Qualifications (RFQ) Release
The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the Portsmouth Bypass Design-Build-Finance-Operate-Maintain (DBFOM) project was released on June 7, 2013.
The Portsmouth Bypass is a four-lane, divided, limited-access highway around the City of Portsmouth in Scioto County, Ohio. The highway, to be designated State Route 823 (SR 823), is known as the Portsmouth Bypass and will comprise 16 miles of four lane divided highway, bypassing approximately 26 miles of US 52 and US 23 through Portsmouth. This project will utilize a design-build-finance-operate-maintain (DBFOM) approach, with the responsibilities of designing, building, financing, operating, and maintenance of the facility transferred to a Developer.  
The Ohio Department of Transportation will be using a two-phase procurement process to select a Developer to deliver the Project. The RFQ is issued as the first phase to solicit responses, in the form of Statement of Qualifications (SOQs), which ODOT will use to determine which Submitters are the most highly qualified to successfully deliver the Project. 
ODOT hereby requests a Statement of Qualifications (“SOQ”) from an entity or team of entities interested in submitting proposals for the Project. 

The RFQ document and link to reference documents can be found at the site below:
 
http://www.dot.state.oh.us/Divisions/InnovativeDelivery/Pages/PortsmouthDBFOM.aspx
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